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Video: The Prelate in Cebu
Msgr. Fernando Ocáriz was in Cebu from 3 to 5 August, for the last part of his 12-day apostolic journey to the Philippines. From there he flew to Indonesia, and will continue on to Australia and New Zealand.
08/17/2023
Read more about the Prelate of Opus Dei's apostolic trip to the Philippines, Indonesia, Australia, and New Zealand here.
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